
 
 

놴놲놵놶놷놳 Exciting Changes 놴놲놵놶놷놳 
 

Our amazing steven has worked so hard bringing the sensory 
garden vision to life – We will be finalising all the materials and 
resources by the end of the month! Finished off with a Grande 

Ribbon reveal with the children at the end of the month!  
 

This month we will also be adding a lending library to our front 
entrance for both parents and children to swap books in and out as 

they please 놴놲놵놶놷놳 So any donations of books for this would be 
welcomed! 

 
This Month’s Article  

https://ndna.org.uk/blog/big-brush-outdoor-art/ 
 

Extra-curricular activities 
 
Our children have been loving our 
French lessons taught by the wonderful 
Sabrina! These lessons are every 
Tuesday and always fun and exciting. 
 
Our music and movement lessons are 
every Tuesday which are children are 
really benefiting from! They love to 
move their bodies and dance to the 
tunes. These are taught by the amazing 
Frances. 
 
We are currently on the hunt for some 
local land to do forest school with the 
children – if anyone knows anyone that 
is local and willing to let us use their 
space, please contact Charlotte and 
Lydia. 

Dates for the Diary 
 

Monday 16th June Fathers & Grandad Day afternoon Tea  

we would like to Welcome loved ones in each of the rooms to 
join us for an afternoon brunch celebrating the children loved 
ones! 4pm until 5pm 놴놲놵놶놷놳 Please let us know if you can make it!  
 
Family fun day – Saturday 12th July!  
Please Join us for our summer fayre with; stalls, games, bouncy 
castle and refreshments for all! 놴놲놵놶놷놳 We will be raising money 
for – children with cancer fund. 
 
School Leaver’s parents evening - Tuesday 15th July! Parents of 
school leavers will be invited in to go over updated school 
transition documents with their child’s key person. 
Refreshments will be provided.  
 
School leavers picnic – Wednesday 16th July! We’d love to 
invite parents of our fabulous school leavers to join us for 
hopefully weather providing a picnic in the park 놴놲놵놶놷놳 We have 
booked the large hall if the weather fails us! We want to 
celebrate all the children that are going onto their next 
chapter!  
 30 hours funding codes 

Parents that are claiming 30 hours 
funding are responsible for re-

applying each term for their funding 
code. 

Staff changes 
 

Our lovely Phoebe and Rhiane are 
very nearly finished on their level 3 
qualifications and will be done by 
the end of this month! We’re so 
proud of all the dedication and 

hard work they’ve put into their 
training over the last year 놴놲놵놶놷놳 

 
We have also had Hayley start with 

us as a float role between the 
rooms Tuesday – Friday. I know 
you will all join us in welcoming 

Hayley! 놴놲놵놶놷놳 
 

Please find attached our updated 
Parent Handbook!  

May 2025 

Don’t forget  
We are doing stay and play sessions in all rooms – if 
you would like to attend, please speak to a member 

of the team 놴놲놵놶놷놳   

Charlotte, Lydia and all the team at Bluebell Wood 😊 


